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Elections Manager, 

 

 

Greetings! My name is Joseph E. Wells II, and I am officially submitting my 

name as a candidate for the 2014 – 2016 NCTTA vice –presidency position. 

I not going to bore you with one of those, “this is has been my life long 

dream speals”. I would like to continue assisting the organization in 

identifying, understanding, and achieving its maximum potential. Over the 

past years a number of you have seen or gotten to know me at various 

competition’s in several capacities, whether it be competing or managing. 

Since Oct. 2009 I have been working for Under Armour in the field of retail 

operations. The ASM is responsible for reactive sales, leading an effective 

sales team, hiring/firing, payroll management, visual merchandising and 

associate development/product knowledge.  

These past 8 years serving in the capacity of Vice President of The National 

Collegiate Table Tennis Association has been very challenging and 

rewarding. We have accomplished a number of first in a short period of 

time, our revenue has increased, we have built relationships with people and 

organizations outside the sport, and more importantly the number of teams 



and people participating has increased year over year, our National 

Championships has grown in number and popularity with host cities and 

organizations; I would like to think that I had some contribution to those 

successes. The idea of continuing to see this organization and the sport of 

table tennis grow amongst colleges and in the U.S. is very appealing. It is in 

my nature to finish what I have started, if re-elected I look forward to 

picking-up where we left off. 

 By creating a grass-roots initiative, recruiting more women’s teams, 

developing our league, and establishing strong and long lasting partnerships 

with entities in and outside the sport of table tennis, collectively we can 

achieve all of our goals and more. I firmly believe that NCTTA is one of the 

greatest non-for-profit sport organizations in the U.S., and I look forward to 

taking us to the next level.              

 

Respectively, 

 

Joseph E. Wells II 

            


